
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Date:  August 23, 2021 
To:  San Diego Media 
From:  Chula Vista Police Department 
Contact: Officer Michael Knapp 
Phone: 619-476-5302 
Fax:  619-409-5435 
Subject: Serious Injury Traffic Collision in Chula Vista 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On 08-23-2021 at approximately 7:40 PM, officers from the Chula Vista Police Department responded 
to a report of a traffic collision at the intersection of Fourth Ave and Park Way in Chula Vista.  When 
officers arrived on scene, it was discovered the incident involved a vehicle that struck two teenage 
pedestrians. The two pedestrians were crossing Fourth Ave eastbound at the intersection of Park 
Way in a marked crosswalk when they were struck by a northbound vehicle on Fourth Ave. Both 
pedestrians were transported to local hospitals with potential life threatening injuries. One of the 
pedestrians remains in critical condition and the other is stable.  

The adult male driver in his 60’s remained on scene and is cooperating with the investigation. The 
Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau was called to the scene to investigate the collision. Drugs or alcohol 
are not believed to be a factor in the collision. The cause of the collision has not been determined.  
The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau is continuing to investigate the collision.  
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